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Fiscal Analysis 
VOLUNTEER FIRE BOARD COMPENSATION 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 5022 As Introduced, Rep. Neal Nitz 

 
House Committee Local Government and Urban Policy                            
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

HB 5022 would amend Public Act 33 of 1951, which provides police and fire 
protection for townships, certain incorporated villages, and cities under 
15,000 population, to create a new provision that the members of a police 
administrative board, a fire administrative board, or a police and fire 
administrative board, may be compensated a per diem as determined by the 
township board and also be entitled to actual and necessary expenses 
approved by the township board incurred in the performance of official 
duties.  Under the current law, the members serve without compensation and 
are entitled to actual and necessary expenses only.    
 
Fiscal Impact 
HB 5022 would increase local cost, which would depend on the 
indeterminate amount of per diem compensation to 5 members of the board 
and the number of townships that would pay these compensations.   
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